Dear Mr. Ferrater Mora:

When I visited Bryn Mawr last June you were kind enough to speak with me about the philosophy program there. I would like to tell you that since speaking with you I have made a careful appraisal of my educational objectives and now have decided to apply for admission to the doctoral program in philosophy at Bryn Mawr. I have submitted my materials to the Graduate Office and also have sent a sample of my written work to Dr. Nahm.

I am looking forward to the opportunity to study under you next Fall.

Sincerely,

Willow Troxtman

Wilbur Troutman

29A Noe Street San Francisco, California,x24 94114